

Contact details: s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk or contact the office/see me on the playground!

- PE is on a Monday and a Tuesday please send your child into school in their PE kits on these days. Please make sure they are wearing their Britannia school jumper/cardigan/fleece over the top.
- See newsletter for information regarding curriculum and also important dates for this half term. I'll send once I've done this!
- Inhalers
- Importance of handwriting/presentation
- School Spider app
- Read, read reading for pleasure!
- Jobs/responsibilities Seeds and Gardeners, head boy/girl/prefects etc
- Getting involved throw into everything!
- Expectations role models/oldest children in school
- Homework
- Water bottles
- SATs Y6 expectations/groups in 2026
- Robinwood/trips
- Fruit/toast (playtimes)
- Clubs/extra-curricular etc
- Achievements
- Newsletter important dates 17<sup>th</sup> Oct Class assembly
- TEAM!